In the House August 2015







Membership Committee Message

While the weather has been kind to us lately, it is true that curling is just around the corner! By now, you may have received the registration package for next year and we hope that you will take the opportunity to read it carefully and submit your package as soon as it is convenient for you. We are trying to make it easy for members to register and this year it is possible to submit your registration during Pickleball hours on Mondays from 9-12 and Wednesday 9-12 and 6-9 pm until September 16th. Members of the Membership Committee will be on hand to facilitate the process and you can have a game of pickleball as well! And we have an early Registration/Info Session on Wednesday, September 16th this year from 3 – 7 pm. Come out and mingle with your curling friends and catch up! Anyone who registers and submits payment by the end of September will be entered in a draw to win a beautiful knapsack that doubles as a picnic basket, donated by Carolyn Johnston. (Wine included!)



Comedy Show

The comedy show on June 20th raised \$1880 plus bar for the club. Kudos to Laura Reavie and her volunteers for putting on a great show and dinner!



Did You Know?

That when you sign up and pay for a full-year membership by cheque, you can pay in one, two or five equal payments? Just another way the club makes it easier for you to curl all season long!





Based on the turnout for our summer golf tournaments (many thanks to Dave & Betty McKittrick and Linda & Irwin Lindsay for organizing them), I think it's safe to say that we curlers like to golf! Well we are happy to announce that we will be holding our 2nd annual Swing & Sweep on Saturday, October 17th. More details to come but mark your calendars for this kick off to the season that combines golf and curling!



50th Anniversary Banquet

wonderful successful
event. Over 130 attended
and over 50 silent and live
auction items, raising funds
for the club.

Congratulations to Nancy Borden and Amy McConnell and to all the volunteers for organizing this great event. Seen here with Keith McConnell, Vice- President. Great food, great music, great memories!



Sign, Sign, Everywhere a Sign!

Wally Wagner, Director of Fundraising on our Board of Directors is working on replacing all the signs on the ice area. If you have a business and would like to advertise with the club or you can recommend a business, please contact Wally at wallyw@curltweed.ca. He would also love to hear your ideas about fundraising events, sponsorships, or donations.

Gore Schoolboy and Schoolgirl Curling Provincial Championships coming to the club!

The club has been asked to host this event on February 18, 19 & 20th and we are honoured and excited to do so. It's a chance to showcase our club to visitors and watch some high level curling from provincial high school boys and girls. If anyone is interested in billeting a team of curlers or wish to volunteer for the event, please contact Linda Lindsay lindal@curltweed.ca.

For more information on this competition, check out www. gorecurling.com

Upcoming Events

September 4th, 6 pm Evening of pickleball & cards

September 16th, 6-9 pm Last day of pickleball

September 16th, 3 – 7 pm Registration/Information dates

October 17th Swing & Sweep

October 14th 7-9 pm

October 18th, 1-4 pm Rock the House, Curling Instruction & Social

October 19th Curling Leagues Start!